
From: Bradley Snyder <bsnyder@igchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 1:48 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 

<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Deborah Witzburg <dWitzburg@igchicago.org> 

Subject: GEO Disclosure 

  

  

Hello, 

  

I am writing to make a disclosure pursuant to section 2-156-142(d)(8) of the Municipal Code of Chicago. 

OIG recently moved into a new building and today received a flower arrangement and basket of 

chocolates from the building management company. Because these are perishable items, OIG will be 

placing these items in the reception area of its office. 

  

Sincerely, 

Brad Snyder 

  

Bradley Snyder 

(He/Him/His) 

Associate General Counsel for Investigations 

Office of Inspector General 

231 S. LaSalle, 12th Floor 

Chicago, IL 60604 

bsnyder@igchicago.org 

(773) 478-8476 

  

You know your city. Talk to us about making Chicago government better. 

(833) TALK-2-IG | talk2ig@igchicago.org | igchicago.org 

  

  [Warning: External email] 
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The information contained in this communication may be confidential or subject to a legal privilege. 

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof may violate a Federal, 

state, or local law or may be prohibited by a City of Chicago rule or policy. If you have received this 

communication in error, please do not read it and notify me immediately by return e-mail. I may ask you 

to destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. Thank you. 

  

 


